
 

 

 

 

Come help support Zion-Concord by eating Asti’s Italian Deli. Come 

to Asti’s at 1410 W Irving Park Rd, Bensenville on Wednesday, October 

18th between 3:00 and 6:30pm. Bring in this flyer, show it on your 

Smartphone or tell the cashier that you are with Zion-Concord to 

ensure that a portion of your purchase is returned to Zion-Concord 

Lutheran School. Hope to see you there!  
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